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Radiological Protection Institute of Ireland 
A n  l n s t i t i u i d  E i r e a n n a c h  urn C h o s a i n t  R a i d e o l a i o c h  

Mr Patrick O’Neill 
Coastal Zone Management 
Department of AgricuIture, 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Co. Wexford 

October 22nd 2009 

Division 
Fisheries and Food 

Re: File ref: E3/2/14 - Vo1.13 

Dear Mr O’Neill 

Thank you for your correspondence relating to the application for a dumping at sea permit for 
Dublin Port Company. 

Due to the increased volume of spoil to be dumped we would like to repeat the analysis that 
was carried out in 2007. It will be necessary to supply at least 500g of each sample, clearly 
marked and identified. The co-ordinates for the sample points should also be included. 

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely 

Radiation Monitoring 

3 Clonskeagh Square, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin 14 T +353-1-2697766 F: +353-1-2697437 E: rpii@rpii ie W: www rpii ie 

Chairman: Prof Eugene Kennedy Chief Executive: Dr Ann McGarry 
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